
 

The Warehouse are recalling MSPA Alpine Inflatable Bubble Spa pools sold between 14 September 

and 18 November 2014. This recall applies to Model number B-090 LITE barcode 6954521611556. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Problem  

The Control box, water or wet parts may become electrically live and unsafe. If this fault occurs there is 

a potential risk of electric shock or fire. 

Details 

The MSPA Alpine Inflatable Spa, Model B-090LITE affected by this recall should not be used, and 

returned to the supplier immediately. 

What to do 

Customers should immediately stop using your Alpine Inflatable Bubble Spa (Model b-090 LITE) switch 

it off at the wall and unplug it. Return it The Warehouse for a full refund or replacement, with an 

alternative product. 

Contact 

For more information contact The Warehouse online http://www.the warehouse.co.nz/red/ or on 0800 

422 274 or email CustomerServiceTeam@thewarehouse.co.nz  

 
 
 

Fire Related 

Product Recall Notice 

MSPA Alpine Inflatable Bubble Spa 

 

Date issued:  02 December  2014 

This notification has been compiled using information from external sources for the promotion of fire safety. Although care has 
been taken in preparing the information published, the New Zealand Fire Service does not guarantee the accuracy of it. The Fire 
Service is not responsible for any errors or omissions and accepts no liability whatsoever for any loss or damage howsoever 
arising. 

 

 


